
 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
11 February 2020 
 

Skellerup HY20 Results Teleconference Call Detail 

As previously advised, Skellerup Holdings Limited (SKL) is releasing its financial results for the half-
year ended 30 December 2019 on Thursday 13 February 2020.  

A presentation by management will be held by teleconference at 11.00am NZ time on the same day. 

To participate in the call, dial one of the following numbers up to 10 minutes prior to the call start 
time: 

New Zealand: 0800 453 197 or +64 9 886 2846 

Australia: 1800 502 593 or +61 2 8073 5078 

USA: 800 367 2403 or +1 334 777 6978 

The call confirmation code is 6738081. 

 

 

 
For further information please contact: 

Graham Leaming 
Chief Financial Officer 
+64 21 271 9206 
 
Laura Dixon 
Executive Assistant 
+64 22 044 1790 
 
 
 


